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Meeting arrangements relating to the debate on Motion of Thanks 

 
 Members were informed earlier that the captioned debate (i.e. the 
debate on the 2020 Policy Address) was scheduled for the Council meeting 
of 6 January 2021 (LC Paper No. CB(3) 140/20-21).  Before the debate, in 
line with the established practice, a series of briefings on relevant policy 
initiatives would be conducted by public officers for Members at meetings 
of the respective Panels. 

 
2.   However, as the COVID-19 epidemic has been getting more severe 
recently, many of such briefings needed to be deferred to a later date (to be 
determined) for minimizing the risk of infection at the Legislative Council 
Complex.  To allow more time for Panels to schedule such briefings, 
the President has decided that: 

 
(a)  the captioned debate be rescheduled to the Council meeting 

of 20 January 2021; and 
 
(b)  the Council meeting of 6 January 2021 be reverted to a 

regular Council meeting. 
 

3.   If there is any change to the above meetings, the Secretariat will 
inform Members as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 
 

 (Dora WAI) 
 for Clerk to the Legislative Council 

 


